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BLACK & VEATCH

8400 Ward Parkway, P.O. Box 8405, Kansas City, Missouri 64114, {213} 458-2000

JEA REC E‘V ER Project 60903

Brandy Branch Project B&YV file 32.0203

Letter Number 009 MAY 19 1898 May 17, 1999
. BUREAU OF

Mr. Al Linero, P_E. " AIR REGULATION

New Source Review Section

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Mail Stop 56505

020485 -00- AL
Dear Mr. Linero: P:?D' p// a,l (0 7

On behalf of the Jacksonville Electric Authority (JEA), Black & Veatch is pleased to submit the
enclosed Prevention of Significant Deterioration Air Permit Application for the Brandy Branch
Facility. Please find four copies of the permit application enclosed with this letter, as well as a
check for $7,500 for processing the permit application. A complete set of computer diskettes
containing the air permit application (ELSA), and a CD RCMSs containing the air dispersion
modeling files are being submitted to you under separate cover.

If you have any questions conceming this permit application, please do not hesitate to call Bert
Gianazza at JEA at (904) 665-6247, or me at (913) 458-7961.

Very truly yours,

BLACK & VEATCH

Air Quality Scientist
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cc! Mike Halpin, FDEP, w/copy of the permit application
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